
 

 

From September, all year groups in school will be wearing a school uniform.  In the light of this, and before 

any shopping is done over the summer, we wanted to remind parents of the uniform expectations.  Whilst 

we do understand that particularly at the end of the academic year, things are outgrown and substitutes 

have to be found, our hope in sending out these expectations is to provide clarity and ensure we start 

September in the right uniform looking smart. 

Sweatshirt / Cardigan: 

 

T-shirt: 

The gold t-shirts go best with the embroidery on the uniform.  These are available from many places as 

they are plain with no logo.  Other shades of yellow are acceptable. 

Bottoms: 

Children can wear grey trousers / shorts / skirts / pinafores.  These should be the tailored school type – 

some examples are given below (other versions are acceptable).  We would ask that children don’t wear  

sports shorts and cycling shorts etc.   

      

 

 

 

 

 

School Uniform Guidance for September 

We stock and sell the sweatshirt and cardigan ourselves at 

cost price and are available from the office.  A plain bottle 

green sweatshirt or cardigan is also acceptable.  Parents and 

carers might want to make this choice if our smallest sizes 

are too large.   



 

Summer Dress / All in one: 

It is also acceptable for children to wear a green checked (or striped) summer dress as shown below: 

   

 

Footwear: 

Children should be wearing black shoes with their uniform and not trainers.  We don’t mind what style of 

black show they wear, but please make sure they can fasten their laces if they have laces in them!  Some 

examples are below but there are lots of choices. 

   

Children should wear grey tights / socks too. 

Other reminders: 

If your child is on packed lunches please send them in with a lunch box rather than a large rucksack, we 

struggle to store the rucksacks when lots of children bring them in.  

Children should not wear looped or dangly ear-rings.  These are unsafe when playing tig etc. 

Children should not wear smart watches that have the ability to receive messages, make emergency calls, 

take photos etc even if all of these functions are disabled.   

Please also make sure that all elements of clothing are named! 

Thank you for your support in making sure that children arrive smartly dressed for school in September.  

 


